
 

 
INVITATION TO TENDER 

 

 

 

Quinte West Minor Hockey is requesting tenders for representative uniforms for the 2021-2022 season.  

QWMHA has recently approved a name and logo change and as such are in the process of re-branding 

our uniforms.  Please note name and logo change as provided on this request for tender. 

Specifications of Tender 

• Supplier will need to provide a quote for both a home and an away jersey.  The home jersey will 

be predominately white.  The away jersey will be predominately black.  The “Vegas” Gold colour 

will be used as a complimentary colour on both jerseys. 

• The jerseys will come already sublimated with the following: 

1) STOP Patch on the back of the jersey  

2) Canadian Flag 

3) Support Our Troops Ribbon 

4) Logo sublimated on each shoulder  

• Jerseys will be pre-ordered in preparation for team selections in September and will have the 

following added to each jersey upon team selection: 

1) Front Chest Logo – to be provided by QWMHA and will be twilled onto the jersey 

2) Player Last Name 

3) Player Number on back and sleeves to be twilled onto the jersey 

4) Team Sponsor 

• Supplier will provide a quote for home and away socks.  Home socks will be predominately 

white.  Away socks will be predominately black.  The “Vegas” Gold colour will be used as a 

complimentary colour both socks. 

• Supplier will provide a quote for black shell pants understanding that this may not be an ordered 

item. 

• Pricing provided should be based on approximately 140 representative players 

General Notes 

• Anticipated season start date is October 11, 2021.  Dates of distribution of uniforms can be 

negotiated and dispersed as needed considering the tight turn around, but all players must have 

their uniforms prior to their first anticipated game of the season. 

• It is most likely that final rosters will not be finalized until September 30th, but we will provide to 

the supplier as soon as we have them. 



• QWMHA will work with the supplier to provide information as soon as possible to assist with 

process. 

 

Interested parties should submit their quote for the above mentioned items with a sample of 

uniform selections by midnight Monday May 10, 2021 to qwmhoffice@gmail.com.  Consideration 

will be given based on the following 

• Price per item(s) requested 

• Commitment to providing uniforms in the tight timelines required 

• Suggested uniform items 

 

Due to COVID-19 restrictions, QWMHA meetings are not on a regular schedule so please expect delays 

in responding to submitted quotes. 


